
Celebrating School Board Recognition Month - January 2025!

January is School Board Recognition Month, and we’re thrilled to take a moment to honor some of the real-life
superheroes in our community: our White Pigeon Community Schools Board of Education members!

Every day, our students count on schools to prepare them for a bright future. Behind the scenes, our school
board members work tirelessly to make sure our schools have everything they need—from safe buildings and
top-notch teachers to the resources that help our kids learn and grow.

Being a school board member isn’t easy. It takes dedication, long hours, and a deep commitment to our
students and community. These amazing individuals help shape the vision for our schools, ensure
accountability, and advocate for continuous improvement.

This month—and every day—we want to say a huge THANK YOU to our WPCS Board of Education:
Nicole Sigler – President
Michael Swinehart – Vice President
Michele Strayer – Treasurer
Sheila Robinson – Secretary
Andy Morris – Trustee
Jennifer Stewart – Trustee
Stacy Jancasz – Trustee

Your hard work and dedication don’t go unnoticed, and we’re so grateful for everything you do for White Pigeon
Community Schools.

With gratitude,

The WPCS Administration, Teachers, Staff, Students, and Community


